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Hi John,
Just to confirm:
In the email from Pat Ryan’s solicitor it makes reference to him attending a
meeting with a Council officer on 9 December 2021.
I’ve spoken to the officer in question, Adam Curtis (Operational Housing
manager), just now and he has confirmed the following:

That a he (Adam Curtis) organised ‘walkabout’ meeting took place on 9
December 2021 in church road
That Pat Ryan was in attendance for part of the meeting on 9 December
That Pat Ryan wasn’t invited to the meeting by council officers, but rather by
one of the residents that attend the meeting.

Hope that helps.
Many thanks,

Stephen

Stephen Rowan (he / him)
Head of Democratic Services and Scrutiny

Democratic Services & Scrutiny
Resources Directorate
Floor 7, Zone C
Bernard Weatherill House
8 Mint Walk
Croydon
CR0 1EA

Tel: 020 8726 6000 ext 62529
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